
 

 

November 2020 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Teaching Assistant and Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant Positions 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Level Two Teaching Assistant vacancies and/or the 
Lunchtime Supervisory Assistant vacancies at Hexham Priory School.  Hexham Priory School 
is a school for pupils with severe and complex learning difficulties, some of whom also have 
profound and multiple learning difficulties aged 2-19 years.  We currently have 113 pupils on 
roll.  To find out more information on school, please go to our school website at 
www.hexhamprioryschool.co.uk and peruse the contents.  Please watch our DVDs and read 
(and comment on if you would like!) our blog.  This will hopefully inform you about school 
and the activities that our pupils take part in.  If you wish to discuss the vacancy, please do 
not hesitate to contact Liz Davison, Head Teacher. 
 
Completed forms should be emailed to schooladmin@hexhampriory.co.uk.  Please ensure 
that you note an email address for each of your referees for ease of contact.  Due to the 
current circumstances, all interviews will take place virtually.  
 
The closing date for applications is midday on Friday 4 December 2020 and we look forward 
to hearing from you before that date.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Davison. 
Head Teacher 
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